OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICD

July 14, 1961

A. L. baylees
Box 1541
Farmington, New Maxico

Dear Sire
Ligference is made to your letter of July 10, 1961 wherein you have stated

that you intend to dllocate the NWj SVi and Wi NW of Section 29-2N-1E
to your #1 Betay well. e

The wildcat 0il rules are based upon 40-acre well spacing. It is possidle
under the rule tc add partial lots up to 20.49 aores to standard forties
by admintstrative means; however your situation does not fit this require-
ment. TRererore it wtll de necessary that we proceed as followe:

We will reduce your acreage dedicatton to 24.3 acres and your allowadle
will be calculated on this basis until such time as you have taken up the
matter of a non-standard unit (n a hearing before the Commigaion. Your
appl {cation for Rearing Yor the non-standard unft should de addressed to
Mr. A. L. Porter, Box 871, Santa Fa.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact us.

Ygure very truly

BCA ke Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3
co? United States Geological Survey
I‘am!uatoﬁ, N. N
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